
 
COMMUNITIES AND PLACE OSC 

 
REPORT TO CABINET 

 
12 FEBRUARY 2019 

 
 
 
Review of Waste Strategy - Kerbside Collection of Household Waste 
 
Glen Sanderson, Cabinet Member for Environment and Local Services presented the 
report to the Committee at its meeting on 6 February 2019.  Paul Johnston, Interim 
Executive Director of Place, together with Paul Jones, Service Director: Local Services 
were also in attendance to respond to any technical questions. 
 
The Committee supported the Administration’s ambition to achieve a recycle rate of 
above 50%. 
 
Members sought clarification on kerbside collection of glass and food waste and 
welcomed proposals to collaborate with the other North of Tyne Councils to rollout 
enhanced recycling schemes. 
 
The Committee also noted that they would have the opportunity to comment on the detail 
on the Administration’s preferred options later in the year. 
 
The Committee therefore ​resolved ​that the Cabinet be requested to note their comments 
as set out above. 
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